
 

   

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I got to experience my first music assembly this morning. Thank you to the parents who 
joined us, it really does make it special. I was incredibly impressed with the confidence the 
children showed; to perform like that in front of their peers and their community is lovely to 
see. I have been learning the ukulele myself and know that I couldn't perform to that 
standard and with that much aplomb! 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 
Top Readers 
Here are the top readers in each class for this week. 
 
3F       Elliot W                                  5P       Helena J 

3H      Ruby W                                  5T        Awab I 
4E       Zachary W                           6BR     Imogen H 

4R       Manuel A                              6W      James D 

 
 
Christmas Lunches 
A reminder that we have Christmas lunches next week. On Tuesday, we have nursery, 
reception, years 1 and 2 and on Thursday, it is the turn of Years 3 to 6 for their Christmas 
lunch. 
 
 
Administrator role reminder 
We have recently advertised for an administrator to join our office team. If you think it 
could be of interest, please see the advert here. 
 
 
Christmas activities at St Boniface 
Please see two flyers attached for events at St Boniface: one is for a nursery rhyme nativity 
on Sunday and the other is an overview of the events being held over the Christmas period. 

https://willowbrook.current-vacancies.com/Jobs/Advert/3686087?cid=1711&t=School-Administrator


 

   

 

 
 
Lest we forget... 
 
 
Over the past few weeks, we have been thinking about the 
theme of remembrance; the children have produced some 
lovely work which you can see in the display in our foyer 
and in the adjacent photo. 
 
I was really impressed with the thoughtfulness the children 
showed at this key time of the year. 
 
 
 
 
 
Car Parking 

I am receiving numerous complaints of inconsiderate 
parking from our neighbours – driveways and entrances 
being blocked and other rude behaviour.  
 
I know the vast majority of our parents and carers are very 
considerate but unfortunately our reputation is being 
harmed by a minority. 
 
 

 
Music assemblies 
The rearranged Year 2, 4 and 6 music assembly will take place next Friday, the 6th December 
at 9am. Apologies for having to rearrange. 
 
 
Dates for your calendar 
Monday 2nd December: Years 5 and 6 football match 
Tuesday 3rd December: Lower school Xmas lunch  
Thursday 5th December: Upper school Xmas lunch 
Monday 9th December: Choir singing at St James Park for KS2 choir (evening) 
Tuesday 10th December: Nursery carols PM 
Wednesday 11th December: Rock steady concert 10AM 
Friday 13th December: Santa run AM and Christmas fair 2pm 
Tuesday 17th December: reception nativity PM 
Wednesday 18th December: reception nativity PM 
Thursday 19th December: Carol concert after school 
Friday 20th December: Christmas jumper day 
Friday 20th December: Last day before the Christmas break. 
 



 

   

 

 

Weekly menu – week 2 

 

Monday  Wednesday  Friday  

Main Meal  Main Meal  Main Meal  

BBQ chicken wrap 

with wedges and 

peas  

Roast turkey with 

roast potatoes, 

gravy, carrots and 

cabbage  

Chipolata 

sausages with 

chips and beans  

Vegetarian 

Option  

Vegetarian 

Option  

Vegetarian 

Option  

Cheese and bacon 

pasty with 

wedges and peas  

Halloumi 

traybake with 

roast potatoes, 

carrots and 

cabbage  

Vegetable 

nuggets with 

chips and beans  

Jacket 

Potato  

Jacket 

Potato  

Jacket 

Potato  

Cheese, beans or 

tuna mayo  

Cheese, beans or 

tuna mayo  

Cheese, beans or 

tuna mayo  

Dessert  Dessert  Dessert  

Apple and 

raspberry cake  

Carrot cake 

flapjack  
Lemon cookie  

 

 


